
As part of our dedication to service,
we invite you to sponsor "Winter

Wishes" for the Twin Cities
Jeremiah Program Childcare

Development Centers.



The QR Code below links to the
Lakeshore Learning Website. This
will allow you to purchase items

that will be automatically shipped
and updated on the registry to
avoid duplication. You can also

purchase a gift card for additional
educational materials such as

paper and crayons. 



Please contact Janelle, 651-257-0350
jmiller@petersoncompanies.net if

you have any questions. Thank you
for your support!
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